
    Edgartown Board of Health  
    Joint Meeting Board of Selectman 

April 6, 2020 
ZOOM Meeting  

Harold T. Zadeh      Meegan M.  Lancaster  

 The meeting was opened by BOS Chair.  Margaret Serpa, Michael Donaroma and A. Smadbeck 

were present.  James Hagerty town administrator read into record Gov.  Baker’s order to convene 

remotely at 4PM.   

 Ms. Serpa addressed the first item on the agenda to extend the construction restriction to April 

21, 2020 and the “stay at home” order until May 4, 2020.  Member Zadeh moved to approve for the 

BOH with Ms. Lancaster seconded. Unanimous.  Mr. Smadbeck moved for the BOS.  Mr. Donaroma 

seconded. Unanimous.  

 At this time members of the BOH along with agent Matt Poole and assistant j. Hathaway left the 

BOS meeting a 4:08PM.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Janet Anthony-Hathaway/jah 

Approved on:  1 0/13/2020 
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